DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL AFFAIRS Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination – NGO Branch E-mail: ngobranch@un.org • www.un.org/ecosoc/ngo

Tel (212) 963-8652 • Fax (212) 963-9248

Reference: Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations (New York, 25 January – 3 February 2010 Regular Session)

5 February 2010

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to confirm that the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations reviewed the request of your organization, **Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum**, for consultative status with the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) during its 2010 Regular Session, which took place from 25 January to 3 February 2010

Upon review, the Committee requested the following clarifications:

Please respond to every single question posted in our letter dated 29 January 2010, reproduced here again for your convenience:

- With regard to the information and materials posted on your website, you state that your website is not managed by you. However, if you are not responsible for approving and placing the materials on your website, which is in your name, then please explain your relationship with those who are managing the contents of your website.
- 2) If other individuals and/or entities are responsible for posting the information on your website, please explain if you have authorized those entities or individuals the use of your name and website, and why.
- 3) Please also explain if it is legal in your country of accreditation or registration to authorize others to use your name and your website without your permission.
- 4) Please list your projects and work in the past 5 years which have been implemented near your headquarters.
- 5) Please also list all the offices and names of representatives in the offices located in areas near your headquarters.

In addition to these questions, this Committee would like to add two additional ones:

6) Please explain the relationship with the Worldwide Eurasian Human Rights Forum. In addition, please explain whether you have a separate chapter in Geneva; if so, please provide its name, members and the location of its offices in Geneva.

You can respond to this letter, view previous questions posed to your organization, as well as see your responses, view press releases that relate to your application and more from the **NGO Response System**, accessible from the NGO Branch website at www.un.org/ecosoc/ngo (click "NGO Response System" in the left hand menu).

7) The organization lists in its website, Hong Kong, Special Administrative Region as a separate country. Please do the necessary adjustments in order to comply to United Nations terminology.

Kindly provide your response before 15 March 2010, to allow the Committee to continue its review of your application during the 2010 Resumed Session, scheduled for May 2010.

Sincerely yours,

Andrei Abramov Chief NGO Branch

Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum

You can respond to this letter, view previous questions posed to your organization, as well as see your responses, view press releases that relate to your application and more from the **NGO Response System**, accessible from the NGO Branch website at www.un.org/ecosoc/ngo (click "NGO Response System" in the left hand menu).